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Announcements for May 18, 2025

THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE 
Sun.       9:30 a.m. – Sunday School   
 10:30 a.m. – Worship Service 
       11:30 a.m. – Junior Fellowship 
Wed.   6:30 a.m. – Elders’ Prayer Meeting 
    7:00 p.m. – Hardin Valley Fellowship 
Thu.   7:00 p.m. – Young Ladies Life Group 
    7:00 p.m. – Men’s Bible Study 
 10:30 a.m. – Worship Service 

 
UPCOMING CALENDAR  
Please make note of the following dates which 
are rapidly approaching:  

 Today, May 18 – Last Day of 
Sunday School  

 Sunday, May 25 – Memorial Day  
Weekend (No Sunday School)  

 Wednesday, May 28 – 6:00 p.m. 
Hardin Valley Fellowship Potluck  

 Friday, May 30 – Youth Group 
Lock-In  

 Saturday, May 31 – 8:00 a.m. 
Shoebox Shuffle Move 

 Sunday, June 1 – Summer 
Fellowship ½ Hour begins from   

        9:50 – 10:20 a.m.  
 
BIRTHDAYS IN OUR MIDST  
 The following members of our church 
family celebrate their birthday this week.  
 
  May 18 Paul B. 
  May 21 Amy A. 
  May 21 Carissa D. 
 
If somehow we missed your birthday or 
anniversary, please call the church office (865 
525-7413) so that we don’t miss it again!  

CONGRATULATIONS, GRADUATES!  
 Congratulations are in order for the  
following members of our Christ Chapel family  
who have reached major academic milestones.  
Please lift these young people up in your prayers  
as they make the transition into the next phase  
of life.  
  
 Graduating magna cum laude from The  
 Tennessee Technological University with a  
 B.S. in Chemical Engineering  
    – Madeline K. 
  
 Graduating from Berean Christian  
 Highschool’s Independent Study Program &  
 Masters Monday co-op   
        – Daphne K.  
  
 Graduating from South Doyle  
 Highschool  
         – Emma K.  
  
  Graduating from Oak Ridge Highschool  
         – Emily E. 
  
  Graduating from Alcoa Highschool  
         – Ethan L.  
  
  Graduating from The University of  
 Tennessee College of Nursing   
        – Kasi D. 
  
  Graduating from The University of  
 Tennessee College of Law  
        – Mark H., Jr.  
  
 
 If we somehow missed a graduate, please  
call the church office (865-525-7413) so that we  
may celebrate with you! 
 
 
 
 

Next Sunday, we conclude our study of 
the book of Colossians. Our scripture text 
will be Colossians 3:17– 4:18. Paul B. 
will be our speaker.  



 
 
I HAVE A PRAYER REQUEST 
  Write your request here, tear it off and put it in the offering box.  The elders will pray for you at 
the Wednesday morning prayer meeting. 
 
 
 
 
Name (optional) 
 
 
I need someone to call me.  My phone number is ____________________________________________ 

 
THE SHOEBOX SHOP SHUFFLE!  
 Due to the incredible growth of the Shoebox 
Shop, it will be moving into a larger space over 
the next 2 months. We have two work days 
planned and welcome your participation, 
starting at 8 a.m. each day.  
 May 31 – Breaking down the current space, 
clearing, prepping and painting the new space.  
 June 14 – Hanging/placing shelving in the 
new space and filling the shelves.  
 You are invited to give of your time and 
talents as we make these changes that will allow 
more to experience the Shoebox Shop. A more 
detailed list of tasks will be created and shared. 
Please let Vicki H. know if you will be able to 
be a part of one or both of these dates. 
 
 
PLEASE REMEMBER TO PRAY FOR  
  …our “in the field” missionaries: Barry & 
Desma A. (Cameroon), Andrew A. (UK), 
Fawzy & Linda A. (Middle East), Mark & 
Caryl B. (Central Asia), John & Marilyn G. 
(Mission Aviation Fellowship), Anna K. (Ratio 
Christi @ UT), David & Susan P. (Middle 
East/Asia), and Roland & Jinni S. (Florida).
 …Barry and Desma A. as they conclude 
their time serving among the Baka. 
 …Mark B. as he travels to Poland for the 
Proclaim International trip.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
NURSERY VOLUNTEERS  
 This Sunday’s volunteers are Blessing C. & 
Wilcrest C. Next week, Deborah A. & Janet G. 
will be caring for our little ones. Thank you for 
your ministry to the youngest among us!  
 
STOLLER HOME FELLOWSHIP 
POTLUCK 
 The Hardin Valley Home Fellowship will be 
having an end of the year Bible study potluck at 
the Roger & Robin’s home on Wednesday, May 
28, at 6:00 p.m. Folks should bring a side dish 
or dessert to share. Everyone is welcome, kids 
included! Please contact Robin S. to RSVP.    
 
YOUTH GROUP LOCK-IN 
 Calling all Christ Chapel Youth! The Youth 
Group Lock-In will be held next Friday, May 30 
at Christ Chapel. Bring a friend and plan to join 
for a time of fun and festivities! For more 
information, please contact Jordan or April S.! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


